From: Dawna Papenhausen

To: REI Uranium Transfer
Subject: comments about America"s 800 million tons of surplus uranium
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:42:27 PM

Dear Department of Energy and Ms. Moss Herman,

Thank you for accepting comments about Americas surplus uranium. First | would like to ask
that the DOE please make sure that former Deputy Secretary of Energy Daniel Poneman,
Centrus, TRAXYS and the Carlyle Group, be banned from any part of this new transfer. | am
requesting that as a result of the last public uranium transfers, when Mr. Poneman transferred
the publics profits from the sale of the American publics uranium to himself and the
companies he works for, instead of to the United States Department of Treasury as required by
law.

Second | am asking that our American surplus uranium be transferred to American reactors
and that none of our reactor ready surplus uranium will be exported to foreign countries. This
is important as America no longer has an enrichment plant and thus all of our mined uranium
now must be exported for enrichment. Our surplus uranium is valuable for American citizens
who receive power from American reactors.

Lastly 1 am requesting that we provide this surplus uranium to American reactors as a method
to decrease our dependence on Russian uranium imports.

Sincerely, Dawna Papenhausen Snowflake AZ
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